

Peterchurch, Herefordshire HR2 0SG | 01981 550 231 | admin@fairfield.hereford.sch.uk | Head Teacher: Mrs S L Gaston

29th March 2023

Dear parents and carers

## **Girls' WSL Football Trip to Villa Park**

We have had great participation since offering girls' football at Fairfield, entering leagues and national cup competitions. After having such a successful start, we believe it would be fabulous to experience topflight women's football and are proposing an exciting trip to watch Aston Villa women's team take on Liverpool's in the WSL (Women's Super League).

This trip takes place on Sunday 21<sup>th</sup> May 2023, leaving from Fairfield at 10.30am and returning at approximately 7.00pm. Students will need to wear sensible clothing to suit the weather on the day, bringing an extra jumper/ coat if it is raining. Your child should take a packed lunch to eat on the bus, along with other drinks and snacks to last the day (no fizzy or energy drinks please). They will also be able purchase snacks and drinks at Villa Park, although they tend to be quite expensive. The finer details of the day will be outlined in a letter closer to the time as a reminder and to ensure that it is the most up to date information.

The cost of the trip is £22 and transport is included.

Numbers are limited and if the trip is over-subscribed, then names will be pulled at random by the Senior Leadership Team and any monies paid will be refunded. Please note that poor behaviour and/or poor attendance prior to the event may prevent your child from going on the trip and no refund will be given. Similarly, if you withdraw your child from the trip for any reason, no refunds will be given unless we can re-sell the place.

Next steps: If you would like your child to take part in this trip:

- 1. Please give permission by filling out the secure online Google Form via the link: <a href="https://forms.gle/6vs9jeXnwRKEazfT8">https://forms.gle/6vs9jeXnwRKEazfT8</a>
- 2. Pay for the ticket on Parent Pay

If you have any questions or queries, please feel free to contact Mr Muirhead via admin@gvsc.org.uk.

Yours faithfully

Sam Muirhead Teacher of PE





